
NEWS RELEASE 
Catholic Schools Prepare for Junior Kindergarten Registration on 
Monday, January 14th, 2013 
 
Northeastern Ontario, January 8, 2013:   

Catholic Schools throughout Northeastern Ontario from Cobalt to Timmins to 
Kapuskasing will be opening their doors on Monday, January 14th, 2013 from 9:00 
am to 4:00 pm to welcome families for Junior Kindergarten Registration. 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is proud to offer full-day 
programs for four and five year old students in all of our elementary schools. We 
look forward to welcoming new students and families into our Catholic school 
communities in September 2013.  

 
Our Catholic school communities offer: 
 Full-Time Junior Kindergarten 
 Quality English and French Immersion 

Programs 
 Literacy and Early Math Initiatives 
 Academic, Spiritual and Emotional 

Growth 
 A Catholic Learning Environment 
 Introduction to Information Technology 

If your child was born in the year 2009, it is now 
time to register him/her for the 2013-2014 school 
year.   
 
For a complete list of our district schools visit our 
website at www.ncdsb.on.ca or telephone us 
at 1-877-422-9322.  You can also register your 

child today by visiting our online registration form. 

Please remember to bring your child’s Birth and Baptismal Certificates and 
Immunization Card on Monday, January 14th when you visit your neighbourhood 
Catholic school to register your child for JK. 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


